
 
Hey Church Family,  
 
As we near the end of 2023 I want to say thank you for your continued faithfulness as part of our church family. God has 
done incredible things in our church, community, and members this year as we’ve continued to be obedient and generous as a 
church. Each year we reach out to you with a focus on Year-End Giving, and this year we are putting all our efforts toward 
Year 2 of the There Is More Campaign. This is an opportunity for you to contribute towards our next cash need for each 
location. 
 
At Belton, we have a cash need of $400,000 in order to secure the financing necessary in order to break ground at Belton and 
begin construction on expanding our commons connection space, updating the exterior elevation, upgrading our auditorium 
experience, and expanding our kids' spaces. Of the $400,000 needed, we have already received over $60,000. 

 
For Harker Heights, we have a cash need of $600,000 in order to complete Phase 2 of our projects Heights and continue the 
construction of our new auditorium, add improvements to our campus for Vintage Christian Academy, and begin construction 
on the recently purchased building adjacent to our current facility that will enable us to establish regional offices, build a 
catering kitchen to support all our locations, school, and outreach events, and provide a full-time coffee shop for the 
community to connect and build relationships. Of the $600,000 needed for Phase 2, we have already received over $335,000. 

 
Our Liberty Hill location has a cash need of $450,000,  a step that will position us to transition from a mobile environment 
meeting in a school to a permanent home. Currently, we are under contract on a piece of land and are assessing its suitability. 
Whether this property proves to be the right fit for us, or God opens another door, your contributions will be pivotal in 
ensuring that we have the necessary funds ready to close the deal. Of the $450,000 needed, we have already received over 
$159,000 and need your help closing the gap. 

 
The Bible teaches us clearly that when we obey God and do our part, He will show up and do His, not just in our church but in 
our lives, in our families and in our community. Year-end giving is a great way to maximize your support to Vintage Church 
and God’s Kingdom, while allowing you to reduce your taxes to the government. 

There are multiple ways to give, including crypto currency, stocks, bonds, and mutual funds. If these assets have increased in 
value since you first purchased them, you could avoid capital gains tax by donating directly to Vintage Church. For your giving 
to count towards End-of-Year Giving for 2023, all gifts must be postmarked or given electronically by December 31 to qualify 
for tax deductibility. You can also give online at vintage.church/give or by downloading our mobile app, just be sure to 
select “There Is More” from the drop-down menu. 

Again, thank you for being a part of our church family, as I look at what God has done in just nine short years, I can’t help 
but wonder what He will do in the next nine years as we stay committed to reaching people and building family together! The 
best is ahead! 


